
 

 

Spring 2021 

Teacher Appointment for September 2021 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 

Welcome to St George’s School. 
 
I am writing to thank you for your interest in the post of ‘Teacher’ at St. George’s School. 
 
We are seeking a teacher to take up a permanent position from September 2021 in our newly 
expanded and thriving school. Within this pack we have included background information about 
the person we are looking for, the post itself, and about the school.  
 
I have had the pleasure of leading St George’s School for the last 15 years, and am delighted to 
be leading an ambitious school which, with a capacity of 630 students and our own nursery, is one 
of the largest primary settings in Colchester. We were last formally rated ‘good’ by Ofsted in the 
2017-2018 academic year, and are particularly proud of the measures we put in place to support 
the wellbeing of children. We are keen to make a permanent appointment to strengthen our team 
further and help in our desire to provide the best possible experience for our young people. 
 
The successful applicant will be an excellent role model who is able to demonstrate highly 
effective practice in teaching and learning, with a proven record of supporting the needs of all 
children in order to enhance their life chances.  We will support the successful applicant to ensure 
all necessary professional development is provided to the highest quality possible. 
 
Set in two separate buildings, the school has good facilities, a strong team philosophy, and an 
ambition to help every child to be the best they can be. 
 
I believe that this is an exciting opportunity for a successful teacher who wishes to further their 
skills. I look forward to receiving your completed application, and invite you to contact me if you 
would like to discuss any aspect further, using the email address below. Applications close on 
April 16th at noon, and interview will be held the week after. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Carl Messer (Headteacher) 
 
team@stgeorgesschool.org  

St. George's School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all persons at the school to actively share this 

commitment. All appointments will be subject to an enhanced CRB clearance, employment checks and satisfactory references. 

   

 

mailto:team@stgeorgesschool.org

